— ZyXEL

Declaration Letter

We, ZyXEL Communications Corporationdeclares that the device does not have “Ad
Hoc on non-US frequencies” while applying for the following product.

FCC ID: 188BMAX208M2W

If you have questions regarding the authorization or need further information,
please don't hesitate to contact us.
Thank you!

Sincerely yours,

'7/47/% WL

Thomas Wei/ Quality Management Department
2011/6/15

ZyXEL Communications Corporation
No.6 Innovation Road i, Science-Based Industrial Park, Hsin-Chu, Taiwan
Tel 886 3 5783942 Fax 886 3 5782439






